
 

 

<d.sullivan.jr@comcast.net> wrote: 

 

>John 

> 

>Unfortunately it appears right now that I will be required to work 

>tomorrow night as my day off request was not approved. 

> 

>If this fact stays as is I will not be able to attend the CPC meeting. 

> 

>In reference to items previously discussed I would appreciate it if you 

>could bring up the Crandall Property corner of Hammond and Chestnut St's. 

>We had the notice of right first refusal. The Selectmen have not acted 

>yet. Mr Crandall came before the Planning Board to start the Subdivision 

>Process pending action by the Town. This could still bea useful site for 

>the Town for a combination playground area or ball fields combined with 

>walking trails etc. 

> 

>Since this was a chapter 61 land situation the CPC can propose a use for 

>the site. Just that CPC funds would go toward engineering as well as 

>purchase price. 

> 

>Second I think a broader discussion about the CPC developing a program of 

>some sort announcing that proposals for Active Recreation and Historical 

>Preservation uses etc would be accepted by the CPC.  If we don't get the 

>word out how are people to know? 

> 

>And a discussion about what's been brought up by Parks and Recreation 

>during the Open Space Meetings would be a good idea as well. Active 

>Recreation with idea toward a "larger" Complex idea and the smaller 

>neighborhood playgrounds. Not to be placed on School grounds. 

> 

>That's all I have. 

> 

>Appreciate your bringing this up. 

> 

>Thanks 

>Dave 

> 
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